
From: Tiffany Pache [tpache@vtdigger.org] 

Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2016 12:23 PM 

To: Pepper, James 

Subject: Memo on this issue with Supers 

 

 

Hi,  

 

Sarah Buxton said the Governor put a memo out in August to the Superintendents asking them to 

comply and pay the private providers - can you send  me a copy? 

 
Tiffany Pache 
Education Reporter 
703-795-7474 

 


